26th March 2008
PRESS RELEASE
AWARD WINNING AUTHOR VISITING MELBOURNE
Stephanie Tolan, award winning author and expert on gifted education, will be visiting Melbourne next month. 
An author whose work appeals especially to teenagers, Stephanie’s writing explores the sensitivities of adolescence and is permeated by a gentle sense of humour. She is the winner of numerous literary awards including the prestigious Newbery Honor Book Award for Surviving the Applewhites and the Christopher Award for Listen! 
Stephanie’s Victorian tour includes a writing workshop for teenagers to be held at Dromkeen and a Bookchat on Surviving the Applewhites to be held at Belgrave library.
Parents and teachers of gifted students will also be excited to learn of Stephanie’s visit as she is the co-author of Guiding the Gifted Child an immensely practical book in the often bewildering world of gifted education. 
The article Is it a Cheetah? by Stephanie Tolan is widely acclaimed in the gifted education community and, consequently, the symbol of a Cheetah has been employed by gifted education organisations across the world. It succinctly expresses the difficulties that gifted students face not only academically but socially and emotionally. Time and time again this deeply moving and vivid short article has helped teachers, parents and policymakers to grasp the different attributes of the gifted child and the need for specific provision for these children. 

Stephanie will present The Cheetah Analogy at the Werribee Open Range Zoo as well as running a session for teachers, speaking at a dinner engagement and giving a talk for parents during her visit. She will also give a free public lecture at The University of Melbourne. 
Full details of the tour can be obtained by contacting: 
Jo Freitag 

Gifted Resources

www.giftedresources.org 

Ph: 9724 2452

Email: jo@giftedresources.org 









